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2nd June 2015
	Dear Parents and Pupils, 
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Wendon Academy Pupils were offered a wonderful opportunity to go and see a Broadway musical adaptation of the movie “Shrek” by Kickstart Theatre Productions at the Elizabeth Sneddon Theatre.  These were some of the comments from our Grade 7 students.
Yesterday we went to the Elizabeth Sneddon Theatre to go and see Shrek the Musical. The costumes were very colourful and the singing was beautiful. I liked the dancing and the scenery was phenomenal. I really enjoyed the part when Fiona found true love and became an ogre and sang.   Keegan Hornby

We went to watch Shrek the Musical yesterday. There was a lot of singing and music. There were lots of special effects. The costumes were very bright. There were some fairy tale characters in the play. Pinocchio was funny because when he lied his nose grew. The gingerbread man was the funniest of all. The lighting was really cool and it was very clever how they put everything together.   Stirling Proctor

The musical was fantastic. The singing was beautiful and the special effects were great. The scenery was awesome. I thought that Pinocchio was silly, Fiona was sweet and Donkey was very funny. Shrek was an ogre with many layers.  Brandon Liebenberg
On the 26th May we went to see Shrek the Musical at the Elizabeth Sneddon Theatre. There was wonderful dancing and beautiful singing. All the actors did very well in their characters. Donkey’s costume was the best and Fiona’s dress was beautiful. Everything was bright and colourful.
  Kgomotso Hlengwa
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The Grade Sevens are needing the following items for a project:
· Coloured plastic cold drink / milk bottle tops
· Metal tabs from cold drink / beer cans

Please could you assist by sending these items (clean) to school.

Thank you.



Senior Primary

[image: image7.png]


Mrs McPherson

Juniors

David Westman
-
Knowing his tables well.
Ms Horn
Grade 6
Zinhle Gubelana
-
Very good Art work
Mrs Smith

Grade 7

Keegan Hornby
- 
Trying hard in Maths.
Chief

Workshop

Stirling Proctor
-  Excellent Woodwork skills.
Art
Christian Stubbs

-
Very good Art work.
EQ Awards
Keegan Hornby

-
For being courteous and helpful.



June

Mon, 1st
Study Leave – Grade 9 to Grade 12

Tuesday 2nd 

Study Leave – Grade 8 to Grade 12

Wed 3rd – Wed 10th 

Exams and Tests

Friday 12th 

Athletics Day 

Fundraiser Gr 9 – Boerewors Rolls

08h00 for 08h30 until 11h30 – at Chiltern Sports Club
Boerewors Rolls on sale – R20.00 for pupils and parents.  Letter to follow.
Monday 15th 

School Holiday

School Closed
Tues 16th
Youth Day

School Closed

Sun 21st
Father’s Day

Mon 22nd – Wed 24th 

Senior Primary Parents’ Report Back

Letters will be sent home nearer the time.
Tue 23rd
Grade 12 Outing to Pavilion
Letters to follow.
High School Parents’ Report Back

Wendon Academy Hall – 17h00 – 19h00

Thurs 25th 

End of Term 2

Civvies R10.00.  Finishing at normal time.
*****This Calendar of Events may change from time to time, so please be sure to check it out each week for any updates or amendments*****


A huge thank you again to the parents who have offered to send in flowers for our foyer.  It certainly brightens up our day. Please find below the roster for Term 2.
Term 2

17th June

Zietkiewicz Family - Michael – Gr 11


Term 3

27th July

Forsyth Family - Savanna – Gr 11

3rd August

Lotan Family - Brandon – Gr 11

11th August

Hewer / Hancock Family - Jacqueline – Gr 10

17th August

Mbambo Family - Minnie – Gr 9

24th August

Moolla Family - Faatima – Gr 11

1st Sept

McKenzie Family - Luke – Gr 11

7th Sept

Duke / Westman Family - David – Juniors

14th Sept

Simms Family - Sharné – Gr 9



Fri, 12th June

Boerewors Rolls (R20.00)

Grade 9’s will be selling Boerewors Rolls at Athletics Day.

Thurs, 25th June

Civvies (R10.00)

All the proceeds will go towards the Grade 12 Function being held on 12th September 2015.



PROJECTS TERM 2

The Grade Eleven’s will continue with the following two projects this term.

Change For Charity 

This ongoing collection of “small change” will benefit our fundraising project. Please “raid” your purses and get rid of any unwanted change.

Bread Tags
Please collect the small plastic bread bag tags and send these to school.  Money raised from recycling the tags will buy wheelchairs for disabled people.

The Grade Twelve’s will continue with the collection of peanut butter and mayonnaise for The Domino Foundation, we would appreciate your support for their soup kitchen.





ORDER BY EACH FRIDAY, NO EXCEPTION WILL BE MADE TO THIS RULE!!
The menu option available is:
Whole-wheat Chicken Salad Rolls – R15


Whole-wheat Chicken Roll – R15

Pies (Chicken, Mutton Curry) – R10



Samosas – Mince / Potato and Corn – R3.00

Slice of Pizza – R8

If you would like to order food, please fill out the reply slip below.  

Kind regards

Mrs Wendy Hicks

Managing Director

“Let all words be gentle” – RA Schwartz
(
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-
-
-
-
-
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-
-
-
-
-

LUNCHES – for Wednesday 10th June
Name:  ______________________________________________________________________  Grade:  __________

I would like to order:
__________ x Whole-wheat Chicken Salad Rolls – R15
__________ x Whole-wheat Chicken Rolls – R15

__________ x Slice of Pizza – R8
__________ x Pies (Chicken) – R10


__________ x Pies (Mutton Curry) – R10

Samosas __________ x Mince __________ x Potato _________ x Corn @ R3.00 each

I have enclosed R_________________________.

…………..This order is for Wednesday 10th June ………...
(
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BOEREWORS ROLLS – Friday 12th June – Athletics Day

Name:
_______________________________________________________________________  Grade:  __________

I would like to order ____________ x Boerewors Rolls at Athletics Day

I have enclosed R____________________

